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September 8th,1924.

Julian G. Smith, Esq 
General Manager,
Shawlnig&n Water & Power Company, 
Montreal,

• •

My dear Mr. Smith:-
T/ill you please allow me on 

behalf of the Board of Governors of McGill and 
of myself to express to the Shawinlgan Water and 
Power Company our sincere appreciation of its help 
in enabling us to increase the facilities of our 
Sleotrical Sngineering Department.

V/e are grateful for y-our 
recognition of the merit of the school and the 
part it is playing in electrical engineering 
development. I have every confidence that the 
school will co-ntlnue to deserve your approval and 
support.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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